Adventures With Pete the Cat

Our three-year-old and two-year-old classes will be going on an adventure with Pete the Cat each month
beginning in September.

Each month will focus on a Pete the Cat book and explore it through conversation, music, animated
video, and hands on activity. Homework papers will be sent home to further support and expand the
adventure with Pete.

The children will have punch cards which they present at the door to the adventure and after the card is
punched, they will receive their colored cat’s paw which they must match to find their seats.

After all are seated, the adventure is introduced with conversation, discovering and talking about what is
displayed in the room relating to our adventure. An animated book video will be shown after we do the
Cool Cat Boogie. Following the animated story, the children will participate in an activity relating to the
story. These activities reinforce the concept of the book; it might be counting, subtracting, matching,
creating, etc. Homework papers will be sent home with the children to further reinforce and explore the
adventure with Pete.

Looking forward to some great adventures with Pete.

Mrs. Hanser

because it's all good



